1/25/23, 11:36 AM Mail - Murphy, Michael (Alderman) - Outlook

Invitation to the Public and Safety Health Committee Meeting

Norwood, Rita <Rita.Norwood@milwaukeecountywi.gov>
Wed 1/25/2023 9:47 AM

To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman) <mmurph@milwaukee.gov>

Good morning Alderman Murphy,

I trust all is well! Thank you for the invitation to attend the upcoming Public Safety and Health Committee Meeting on
Thursday at 9:00 a.m. Regrettably, due to the short notice, we are not able to have anyone attend. Sheriff Ball is currently
out of town in Madison, and our senior staff has prior committee meetings that cannot be changed. If we can be of
assistance in this or any other matter, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you for thinking of us.

Respectfully,

Rita M. Norwood

Executive Assistant to Sheriff Ball

821 W. State Street, Roomn 107, Milwaukee, W1 53233
(414) 278-4785

Rita.norwood @milwaukeecountywi.gov|
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